
 

During the COVID-19 pandemic, PF Collins remains committed to ensuring the safety of our 
staff, clients and community while continuing to provide the same level of high-quality 
service. We are fully operational with no disruption in service and continue to monitor the 
potential impacts of COVID-19 on the domestic and global supply chains for our clients.   

We are proud to be working with our clients and TaskforceNL to arrange the shipment, 
customs clearance, and delivery of critical medical supplies and personal protective 
equipment from all over the world to Newfoundland and Labrador's frontline and essential 
workers.  

For more information or assistance with your international trade and logistics needs, 
please contact Gerry Mayo, VP Operations, at 709-738-5903 or gmayo@pfcollins.com.  
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